

ST. NORBERT COLLEGE

STUDENT GOVERNMENT ASSOCIATION



Meeting of the Executive Committee

President Elisha Jaeke

Absent: Beth Lampur - excused

Highlighted items require action by the General Assembly or the E-Board

Call to order & Landmark Remarks (Kylie): 9:00 pm

Attendance and Introductions (Logan): 9:02 pm

Speakers (Lee Reid and Scott Crevier): 9:09 pm

- Registration of devices
 - Making registration easier - old process is “choppy” and doesn’t work all the time
 - Would like to remove installation of software requirements before registration
 - If we remove the software, the campus safety notification for Alertus will also be removed
 - Removing Alterus will only remove it from the registration process, but will still be available if people want
 - Email Scott Crevier with update of student opinion on removing Alertus
- Student ITS Fee - what’s included/covered
 - Tech Bar! Service
 - Upgrades (classrooms, apple TV, infrastructure on campus)
 - High speed ISP
 - Expanded WIFI to Premontre area
 - Adding WIFI indicators to campus houses to see if they can move the internet away from a private provider to the campus provider
 - Will be adding 14 houses to this plan over Thanksgiving break
 - Printing costs are included in this as well
 - We will make sure that we circulate the Tech Fee as well

- Planning on getting the whole campus on 2-step verification for google accounts
 - Faculty is being moved to this plan
 - ITS would like to see the students moved over to this plan as well
 - KnightLine is getting an upgrade by fall or January

Parle Pro Warm Up (Matt): 9:22 pm

- .Video that was super dope and cool that shows the super awesome way to do the Parle Pro Procedure

Immediate Action Items (Kylie): 9:28 pm

- College Committee Vacancies
 - Need to get all members/spot filled
- LSE Roster
 - Everyone needs to register

New Items: 9:33 pm

- Name tags - Elisha
 - Everyone has a name tag that we will wear during events and meetings
 - They cost \$8 so we will charge the stipend if they are lost/damaged
- Constitution - Kylie, Logan, Sarah
 - Need a group of people to look over the constitution and make changes to it
 - Logan G.
 - Ben K.
 - Dan H.
 - Sarah R.
 - Kylie M.
 - Beau F.
 - Micheal H.
 - Matt M.
 - Beau will be the chair of this task force
- Student Opinion Survey
 - Need people to take the survey and add their input
 - Greame G.
 - Dan H.
 - Maverick B.
 - Mason V.
- Miscellaneous Task Force
 - This task force will handle all the smaller items/miscellaneous projects
 - Discussion Tabled until next GA meeting
- Affordability Task Force
 - A task force will be made to handle affordability
 - Dan
 - Aaron

- Oliver D.
- Victoria
- Porter
- Molly
- Alex
- Molly and Porter will co-chair
- Parking Taskforce
 - Logan
 - Matt
 - Ben P.
 - Graeme
 - Savi
 - Dan
 - Sarah
 - Matt will chair the taskforce

Old Business: 9:49 pm

- Campus lighting tour (Mason and Savi)
 - Walked around campus to see what areas need more lighting on campus
 - They will be installed next summer
 - Streets by houses are not included in the campus' jurisdiction
- Current Student Survey (Will)
 - Will be moving out during advisement
 - Need to promote the survey
- Executive Board Updates
 - Sarah
 - Green Initiative Fund has decided to use the fund for a new food dehydrator for the leftover food in the caf
 - Aysiah
 - Follow the social media page on facebook and instagram
 - Kylie and Sarah
 - Student Affairs Board of Trustees Meeting
 - Will be presenting to the board of trustees
 - Anything that we want to have mentioned in the meeting/presentation?
 - Survey and Parking

Emerging Leaders (Molly): 9:57

- Project idea
 - Are going to be hosting a dodgeball tournament for breast awareness at the end of october
 - \$1 dollar entrance with pink, \$2 dollar entrance fee if not wearing pink

Adjournment: 9:58

